
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE 

BY THE SMITHFIELD TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Please be advised it is possible that a quorum of 
the Smithfield Town Council  

may attend the Visioning Workshop  
 to be held at the Smithfield Recreation and 
Aquatics Center located at 600 Booker Dairy 

Road in Smithfield, NC at 6:00 pm. 
 

This meeting is to allow citizens the opportunity 
 to share their input on the updates to the 

Town’s  Comprehensive Growth Management 
and Transportation Plan.   

 
No action by the Smithfield Town Council will be 

taken. 
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